
Are you behind in paying your bills?
Have you received a notice from the City?

2023 Tax Sale
Deferral Program 

The Tax Sale Deferral Program helps homeowners 
not go to tax sale for unpaid city bills. 

Has your name 
been on the 
deed for 15 

years?

Is your home’s 
assessed value

$250,000 or 
less?

Do you owe
more than $750
in unpaid bills to

the City?   

If so, you may
be eligible for

the City’s Tax Sale 
Deferral Program!

Applications open February 15, 2023  
Applications open February 15, 2023  and are due by April 15,2023. Acceptance in the

program is on a first come first served basis, so don’t wait! Learn if you qualify and how to
apply at  https://dhcd.baltimorecity.gov/hho/tax-sale-prevention 

contact the Baltimore City Tax Sale Ombudsman at dhcd.taxsaleinfo@baltimorecity.gov,
or call  (410) 396 -0273  
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